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To the Parents of our Valued Customers, 

 

 

After much consideration our practice is making an important change.  Effective 10/01/23              

we will no longer be scheduling your child’s appointments with a particular provider based on 

your insurance plan.  Our office is currently in network with Delta Dental and we have both 

Premier an PPO providers.   Due to staffing and scheduling constraints we can no longer 

guarantee that your child will see the PPO provider. 

 

What this means for you: 

 

1. Your child can continue to be a patient at our office.  We will continue to accept and bill 

your insurance. 

2. You will not be notified in advance of who is doing your child’s exam.  We function as a 

group practice.  Our doctors are experienced and board-certified pediatric dentists, and 

the available doctor will do the exam on the day of the appointment. 

3. You will be responsible for payment at the time of service.  

 

Please know that this was a difficult decision to make.  We hope that your child/children will 

continue to be patients in our office.  If you choose to seek care from a new dentist, please let us 

know and we will assist you in transferring records. 
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